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7 October 2014

Ashley Albury

Regional Director: Western Region

NSW Department of Planning and Environment
PO Box 717

Dubbo

NSW 2830

RE: Planning Proposal — Amendment No. 1 — Griffith Local Environmental Plan

Dear Mr.Albury

The purpose of this letter is to request a Gateway Determination for the Planning Proposal
relating to Amendment No.1 to the Griffith Local Environmental Plan 2014 (attached) in
accordance with Section 56 of the Environmental Planning and Assessment Act 1979. Council
also requests to be delegated the Plan Making functions for the amendments related to the
Planning Proposal under Section 59(2) and (3) of the Environmental Planning and Assessment
Act 1979.

For further information regarding this Planning Proposal please do not hesitate to contact
Council’'s Coordinator of Planning and Compliance, Kelly McNicol on 6962 8110.

Yours sincerely

7/ 7

NEIL SOUTHORN
DIRECTOR
SUSTAINABLE DEVELOPMENT

Enclosed:

° Planning Proposal
e Appendix ‘A’ - Details of Issues Being Addressed
¢ Appendix 'B' = Council Report and Resolution
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